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March 2023 Newsletter
Dear Parents and Carers,
Our Braidwood daffodils are out around the school grounds signalling the start of Spring! It’s been lovely to have some lighter mornings and evenings. We’ve had a busy few weeks here in school, and look forward to seeing everyone at parents’ night at the end of the month. 
Please read on for information on what has been happening in school recently, and some dates for your diary.

Parent Helpers
As we are now going out on more trips and taking our pupils to events beyond school, we really need some extra helpers! If you are able to help us by accompanying pupils on class trips, or would like to come in to school and help out we would love you to get in touch. Please call the school office on 01555 770279 and we will chat with you. 
Parents Portal 
Thank you to everyone who has set up their Parents Portal account. There is an app for this on the way and should be ready by June hopefully. Parents Portal will allow us to send messages to parents, upload photographs and send you letters. We have therefore decided to stop using MySchoolApp as it was very expensive and now Parents Portal will have the same functionality.
We will continue to send out emails to you via parent pay, please check your emails so not to miss seeing important information. Thank you. 

Uniform and Indoor Shoes
We have noticed a number of pupils coming to school wearing hoodies and jumpers which are not school colours or our uniform. Pupils should wear red or black cardigans or jumpers please. If pupils need to wear different clothing due to outdoor learning or a school trip etc they will be notified by their teacher. 
We ask also that pupils have a change of shoes with them, these can be kept in school. Each day pupils change into their indoor shoes at 9am, after break and after lunch. This is to keep the indoor working areas of the school clean and dry. 
Parents’ Night

The teachers look forward to speaking to you on Thursday 23rd March to discuss your child’s learning. Pupils brought home their slip telling you the time slot for their appointment, hopefully you saw these. 
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Book Fair and World Book Day
We raised a fantastic £1326 at the Book Fair last week! This is a huge amount of money, thank you to everyone who purchased a book. We made £736 from this total for the school to spend on books. This will help add new books to our class libraries to encourage reading for enjoyment. 
[image: image4.jpg]


During World Book Day all pupils enjoyed reading with their friends, sharing stories and developing their reading skills. Our P6 Reading Ambassadors led some activities around the school and set up reading areas outside. 
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P7 Leavers Hoodies

There will be no cost to pupils this year, we will pay for the P7 hoodies as a school. Samples will arrive to school soon, and pupils will be able to try them on before ordering. 
Curriculum News - Masterclasses
Masterclasses have started again! Our pupils love Masterclasses and getting to work with pupils across other classes, and also with a different member of staff. Some of the Masterclasses on offer this time are; puppet making, benchball, cooking, sign language, hama beads, boom whackers, ICT skills, animation, Book and Biscuit, running and glockenspiels! 
‘I love Masterclasses because they are great fun and we have lots of different experiences in them. I wanted to be in the cooking Masterclass, and I am!!’ Jorjie P4
‘I am in the Hama Beads group, I like using the tiny beads to make my princess design. It’s fun!’ Jess W P2
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Best wishes, 
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Mrs Sinclair

Head Teacher 
Dates for your Diary

If parents and carers are invited along to a school event, it will state ‘Parents invited’ next to the event. 

March
Thursday 16th – Dress Down day for Comic Relief (no cost)

Friday 17th – P6 and 7 Cross Country Event

Monday 20th – P5 Sky Academy Trip

Thursday 23rd - Parents’ Night 

Friday 24th – P7 Coffee Morning 9.30am (P7 Parents invited)
Tuesday 28th – P6 Class Assembly 2pm (parents invited)

Tuesday 28th – P1 and P2 Trip to Almond Valley

Friday 31st     – School closes 2.30pm for holidays 

April

Monday 17th – School reopens  

Tuesday 25th – Parent Council meeting 7pm



Be the best you can be!


